
YOU ARE INVITED TO 

OUR ART GALLERY 
Our school Cultural Art 
Gallery opens this Friday at 
12:00pm in the school Hall 
and will be running until 
12:30pm on Thursday 6th 
July, with a special late night 
viewing next Tuesday until 
6:30pm.  
The students have been 
working extremely hard on 
their exhibitions and we 
would like to show them off 
so please come and take a 
look around! Invitations will 
be coming home with the 
children—we look forward to 
impressing you. 
 

HEALTH EXPO 
A big thank you to all parents 
& whanau who attended our 
Health Expo—it was a great 
success! Congratulations to 
the following people who 
won a mixture of Healthy 
Teeth Spot prizes, grocery 
vouchers and an ATWC 
donated basket: Shazmeen 

Shah, Losaline Sefesi, Han 
Tran, Neti Snr,  Mareta Sali & 
Sara Salman— Well done 
and thank you for attending. 
 

FAREWELL & GOOD 

LUCK! 
We would like to wish Miss 

Bayley all the best as she 

leaves us temporarily for her 

parental leave at the end of 

this term. We look forward to 

hearing the news of her latest 

family member & to 

welcoming her back in Term 

1, 2018.  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

SKIDS HOLIDAY PROGRAMME Just like that the school holidays are almost upon us!! SKIDS have a 

really awesome holiday programme planned for the July  break and there are still places availa-

ble. If you need us during the school break for a week or two or even on some selected days please 

let us know. For any queries you can ring Hazel and George at 0800 900 754 or 021-278-4462. 

You can also email us at fairburn@skids.co.nz or george@skids.co.nz  

Continued…. 
Mrs Magele will be stepping in 

to look after room 20 for the 

rest of the school year — many 

of you will know Mrs Magele 

well as she is a long standing 

member of the Fairburn staff. 

Sadly we must also say thank 

you & farewell to Miss Peterson 

in room 26 who is off to the UK 

to teach. All the best on your 

big adventure. Replacing Miss 

Peterson we welcome Miss 

Sibley who will be joining us 

from America. Miss Sibley will 

be working alongside Miss 

Peterson in room 26 for the first 

two weeks of Term 3 so please 

stop & say hello and help us 

welcome her to Fairburn. 
 

READING TOGETHER 
Congratulations to the 10 

parents who completed this 

programme yesterday. We will 

have another programme next 

year for anyone who wants to 

do it. Watch this space! 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 

Congratulations to the 
following children:  

Ankush Nand, Zechariah Takai, 
Alleyah Azeem, Kaden Harris, 
Malaga Tautalaitiiti, Tricia 
Fakava, Fusi Mohetau, Dru 
Ben, Faizal Tchaba, Jorjah 
Palalagi, Talita Sylva, 
Farhaan Ali, Ben Koiatu, 
Heavenly Uhatafe, Foou 
Niuafe, Alex Le, Mosese Tui, 
Tevita Mounga, Kalapu 
Hoeflich, Romano Motuliki-
Tuaefe, Keanu Richard, Soul 
Misiepo, Katrina Burgess, Otile 
Tahaafe, Samantha Tavalea, 
Preana Vaeono, Luziena 
Sukanavieta, Ishita Naidu, 
Melehifo Leaaemanu, Sela 
Ofanoa, Kayla Le, Shaanvi 
Kumar, Romana Samuel, Axil 
Levi, Saanvi Gounder, Ofa 
Tuipulotu, Sofia Baker, Ryan 
Prasad, Sosaia Vao-Vaka, 
Viliami Lapale, Matilda Vake, 
Gordon Campbell, Lockington 
Maota, Ofa Koloamatangi, 
Shaanvi Kumar, Khapri Te 
Kanawa, Melani Seuifalemua, 
Sanclair Otuhouma, Vulikati 
Leone, Tay Ler Yer Say, Alice-
Clara Wolfgramm, Uaisele 
Vuki, Lavinia Faavesi, 
Makayla Aue, Charlotte 

Peebles, Monalisa Tupou. 

 

REPORTS HOME 
Some children will be bringing 

their report home next 

Wednesday 5th July. If you  

have any questions regarding 

the report please contact your 

child’s teacher. 

 

Wednesday 28th June 2017 Term 2, Week 9 

Kia ora, Malo e Lelei, Talofa Lava, Kia Orana, Ni sa bula, Mauri, Suosday, Sat Sri Akaal, Tajba Filghodu, Xin 

Chao, Ni Hao, Guten Tag, Sawadee, Kumusta, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Maith, warm greetings to you all.  
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DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

WEDNESDAY 5TH JULY 

REPORTS HOME 

 

FRIDAY 30TH JUNE -     

THURSDAY  6TH JULY 

CULTURAL ART GALLERY  

 

FRIDAY 7TH JULY  

LAST DAY OF TERM 2 

 

MONDAY 24TH JULY 

TERM 3 STARTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 Frances Nelson 

Principal 


